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is safe.

From: Michael Race
To: Smith, Jedediah R (CED)
Cc: mike@racerealty.com
Subject: In regards to the proposed Hoonah Borough
Date: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 11:54:26 AM

You don't often get email from racerealty@outlook.com. Learn why this is important

Having read much of the input against this and not wanting to overwhelm you with the same
opposition I stand by on the side against this moving forward. I have property in the area and have
been asked to be polite. My property is in Idaho Inlet
Mike Race
1669 Evergreen Ave Juneau
99801
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